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To: Mayor and City Council 
 
From: Kelly Diekmann, Planning & Housing Director 
 
Date: October 6, 2023 
 
Subject: Downtown URA Amendment Public Hearing  
 
Background: 
 
At the meeting on September 26, 2023, Council reviewed the proposed changes to the 
Downtown Urban Revitalization Area and voted to set October 10, 2023, for the 
public hearing to approve the amended criteria and to modify the URA map. Iowa 
Code requires publication of this notice in the newspaper (IAC 404.2(6)).  

In the published notice, an incorrect date for the hearing was inadvertently advertised. 
Due to the incorrect notice, the item is not on the October 10th agenda.   A new notice 
will be published for the next regular meeting on October 24th.   
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